The October meeting of the St. Michael Historical Society opened at 7:10PM On October 3™, 2005, with
14 members present.

Minutes were read and two corrections were noted. The word “except” should have been spelled
“accept”, and the name of Alfred Barthel should have been Alfred Zachman. These mistakes were due to
the fact that the rough draft of notes at the September meeting were used as minutes without being
edited and rewritten. Wayne Kessler made a motion to approve minutes as corrected, Bob Zahler
seconded. Minutes were approved.

Treasurer’s report: $120.00 on account as of 9/13/2005.

Membership report: As of 10/3/2005 we had 12 members. Five more paid that night. We now have 17
members paid.

Discussion was held about Heritage Days. Everyone seemed well pleased.

Wayne Kessler mentioned he was still looking into our insurance situation. He may know more by the
next meeting.

Bob Zahler is developing a web site for the St. Michael Historical Society.

Discussion was had of topics we could use to make our meetings of greater interest to the people of St.
Michael and the surrounding area. For our November meeting, Bob Zahler will show the layout of St.
Michael in 1901, and have interesting facts about the town at that time.

The next two meetings were set for November 7" and December 6™ at City Hall, 7:00PM.

Motion was made by Bob Zahler, seconded by John Jaeb, to adjourn.

After the meeting, a few members were asked to stay a short time to help fill out Form 1023.

Minutes submitted by Mary Ann Eull, substitute secretary.



